
RECOMMENDATION(S): 
DECLARE vacant Seat #3 on the Contra Costa County Historical Landmarks Advisory
Committee previously held by Mr. Raymond O'Brien, due to his resignation; and DIRECT
the Clerk of the Board to post the vacancy. 

FISCAL IMPACT: 
None. 

BACKGROUND: 
On February 2, 2021, correspondence was received from Mr. Raymond O'Brien expressing
his inability to serve on the committee. 

CONSEQUENCE OF NEGATIVE ACTION: 
The seat must first be declared vacant before it may be filled. 

APPROVE OTHER 

RECOMMENDATION OF CNTY
ADMINISTRATOR 

RECOMMENDATION OF BOARD
COMMITTEE 

Action of Board On:   07/13/2021 APPROVED AS RECOMMENDED OTHER 

Clerks Notes:
VOTE OF SUPERVISORS

AYE: John Gioia, District I Supervisor
Candace Andersen, District II Supervisor
Diane Burgis, District III Supervisor
Karen Mitchoff, District IV Supervisor
Federal D. Glover, District V Supervisor

Contact:  Dominique Vogelpohl,
(925) 655-2880

 
I hereby certify that this is a true and correct copy of an action taken and entered on the minutes of
the Board of Supervisors on the date shown. 

ATTESTED:    July  13, 2021 
Monica Nino, County Administrator and Clerk of the Board of
Supervisors
 
By: Stacey M. Boyd, Deputy

cc:

C. 25

  

To: Board of Supervisors

From: John Kopchik, Director, Conservation & Development Department

Date: July  13, 2021

Contra 
Costa 
County 

Subject: Declare Vacancy on the Contra Costa County Historical Landmarks Advisory Committee (HLAC)


